
P-04-609 Support Small Businesses - Support our High Streets 

We call upon the National Assembly for Wales to urge the Welsh 

Government to extend the relief available for small businesses 

beyond March 2015. In addition we ask that the decision be made 

and announced as soon as possible, ideally before the end of 

2014, in order that business planning and development is not 

delayed. 

Additional information: 

Small businesses form the backbone of our Town Centres and 

High Streets. In order that business recovery and start up is 

supported and the deterioration in our towns and communities is 

arrested, this matter is urgent. 
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